
 

 

 

Extension to the Consultation Document on Amendments to Listing Rules 

implementing the Audit Committee Requirements 
 

 

 

Following requests to extend the consultation period with respect to the Consultation 

Document regarding the Amendments to the Listing Rules implementing the Audit 

Committee requirements, and which consultation document can be accessed through the link 

http://www.mfsa.com.mt/pages/announcement.aspx?id=7718, please note that an extension 

until Monday 18
th

 July, 2016 is being given.   

Should you have any queries with respect to the above please do not hesitate to contact Ms 

Lorraine Vella, Senior Manager, Securities and Markets Supervision Unit by e-mail on 

(lvella@mfsa.com.mt) or Ms Ilona Schembri, Analyst, Securities and Markets Supervision 

Unit by email on (ischembri@mfsa.com.mt).  
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